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Supporting talented youth is a development dimension
On October 14, 2021, a roundtable discussion was held with the students of the institute. The round table
was attended by Nematzoda Firdavs Nematovich, head of the department for work with gifted youth under
the Ministry of Innovative Development of the Republic of Uzbekistan.

At the event, Nematzoda Firdavs Nematovich told the students about his life experience, the work carried
out today in the field of support for startups, innovative ideas of talented youth, as well as the procedure
for preparing startups, promoting innovative ideas and projects, about competitions organized in this
direction, gave his advice. The event was held in the form of an open dialogue. Information about projects,
innovative developments, competitions were presented.
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